
 

 

 

 

 

 

                        
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It’s been another busy few weeks since we came back in the New Year. I am very pleased that 

we have our first Learning College running for this year in both the infant and junior school. There 

are 23 courses running for each school with choices including Drama, STEM Science, Sewing, 

Lego, Willow Art, Animal Care (see below) and Story Writing. We are pleased to be using local 

groups to help us deliver this wonderful breadth to our curriculum including YAGWAG, AliCats 

Drama, North Somerset Sports Coaching and Congresbury Archery. This is always such a popular 

part of the school year and allows children to try new activities, learn with a different group of 

children and use their Yatton Learner skills. 

 

A letter was posted on our Website from Coreus Group who are the Project Managers for the new 

build of the Infant School. It is all early days at the moment with tenders going out to contractors 

but we will ensure to keep you fully informed of what is happening and once we have a design it 

will be shared in the consultation process. It is the start of an exciting new journey for the school. 

 

In other news, our Year 6 Choir enjoyed the excitement of Young Voices in Birmingham with Mrs 

Francis-Black and Mrs Tyler. As always, our children were a credit to the school - well done to 

them all and thank you to all the parents who helped out and stayed up late to collect them! 

 

Please remember to sign-up for a meeting with your child’s teacher as they look forward to sharing 

how your child is doing. If you need help with this, please contact the office. 

 

With warm regards, 

Jo Keeble 

 

Author visit to Year 6 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 were excited to meet local author, 

Cathy Faulkner recently to discuss her book 

‘Digging for Victory’ a WW2 inspired story. 

Cathy’s children all came to Yatton School 

and it was lovely to welcome her back for  

 

her to share her inspiration behind the book 

as well as her very interesting journey to 

becoming an author. It was really inspired 

our Year 6 pupils who asked lots of 

engaging questions and encouraged them 

on their own writing journey. 
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Caring for Animals Learning College  

The group enjoyed a fantastic, informative 

visit to Yatton Vets.  Sean, veterinary 

surgeon and owner of Yatton Vets, greeted 

us and taught us how to examine our school 

dog Ozzy.  We really enjoyed seeing Ozzy's 

third eyelid and listening to his heartbeat. 

We also got to practise our bandaging skills 

and we have some brilliant vets in the 

making.   

Thank you Yatton Vets - we had an amazing 

visit and well done to all the children... our 

future vets. 

County footballs final 

The year 6 girls contested the County 

football finals against 11 other teams from 

Somerset. They played some fantastic 

football throughout the day and came third 

in our group, the only games they lost were 

to the eventual finalists. It was a fantastic 

day of football and the girls exhibited many 

of the Yatton learner traits, particularly 

resilience, collaboration and confidence.  

 

 
 

 

Yatton School Healthy Cook Book 

We want your recipes! 

As part of our Healthy Schools plan, we are 

aiming to create a Yatton Schools Healthy 

Cook Book. In order to do that we would like 

you to send in your favourite healthy 

recipes. Write them down, send them in and 

pop them in our new box. The box is kept 

outside the Junior Library. We will choose 

some to recreate in our new cooking room 

and then add them to the cookbook.  

Thank you for your help – we will keep you 

updated with what we cook.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week (week beginning 5th February) is 

Children’s Mental Health Week. We will be 

acknowledging this in school by having 

‘team talks’ around the 5 ways to wellbeing. 

These will take place in classrooms each 

day. Our assemblies will also share 

information and ideas about mental health. 

We will hold our third big meet up – a 

chance for all children and all school staff 

to meet up and sing, dance and work out 

together. We will have a pupil voice, staff 

voice and parent voice boxes out with a 

key question for each. Children will also 

have the opportunity to find one of the 

random acts of kindness tags around the 

school.  

During Children’s Mental Health Week we 

will, on Tuesday 6th February we will be 

holding another tea and talk in the school 

staff room from 9am – 9:45am. This is a great 

opportunity to meet other parent/carers 

and talk about any concerns/worries 

around your child’s emotional wellbeing. 

Each meeting has a theme and will have 

helpful handouts to do with the theme. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

You should have already received a letter  

detailing the activities that will be 

happening on the day – we look forward to 

seeing your fabulous dressing up ideas and 

sharing some wonderful stories with the 

children. 

 

  



Parking on Stowey Road 

Once again, we are concerned with the 

increasing number of cars parking in the 

pedestrian zone on Stowey Rd during school 

drop off/pick up. Cars are parked on both 

sides of the road, including on the 

pavement. This makes it very difficult for our 

children to cross safely, having to cross in 

between cars which restricts the view up 

and down the road.  

Please help to reduce the number of cars 

and make crossing for children and parents 

safer. There are a number of alternative 

places to park such as Hangstones car park, 

Co-op car park and Well Lane. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FutureFit holiday club 

Please follow the link below to sign up and 

book a space on our February half term, 

Easter holiday and May half term clubs 

running 9:00 - 15:00  

https://futurefit.pembee.app/ 

 

Alternatively you can email us at 

admin@futurefit.org.uk or even easier 

Whatsapp 07746117020 

 

We look forward to seeing lots of you at one 

of our clubs soon.  

To keep up to date feel free to follow our 

Instagram and Facebook pages 

 

 

Holiday, Activities and Food Programme 

(HAF) 

Please see this link for details of the HAF 

programme; 

 

https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-

services/benefits-support/other-benefits-

support/holiday-activities-food-haf-

programme 

  

https://futurefit.pembee.app/
mailto:admin@futurefit.org.uk
https://www.instagram.com/_futurefit_/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100094900042345
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https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme


 

YATTON LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Congratulations to the following learners for the weeks beginning 

the 1st, 8th & 15th January. Well done to you all! 
Yatton Learner Skill 
 

Name Class 

Responsibility Lilia 
Poppy 
Ralph 
Jessica 
Ivy 
Rowan 
Archie 
DannyJoe 
Sophia 
Lilia 
Lucus 
Isabella 
Penny 
Jake L 
Hughie 

Eagle Owls 
Giant Otters 
Giant Otters 
Angel Sharks 
Sea Turtles 
Pandas 
Panthers 
Little Owls 
Eagle Owls 
Eagle Owls 
Little Owls 
Panthers 
Angel Sharks 
Whale Sharks 
Giant Otters 

Creativity/ 
Resourcefulness 
 

William 
Oscar 

Whale Sharks 
Elf Owls 

Collaboration Alfie 
Ruby 
Alex L 

Pandas 
Giant Armadillos 
Black Rhinos 

Resilience Daisy 
Erin 
Eva 
Erin 
Charlie 
Emmi 
Stanley 
Ted 
Holly 
Ellie B 

Little Owls 
Jaguars 
Leopards 
Black Rhinos 
Pipistrelle Bats 
Great Grey Owls 
Snowy Owls 
Pandas 
Giant Armadillos 
Jaguars 

Confidence  Francesca 
Danny 
Jayden 
Freya M 
Sebbie 
Dylan 
Sofia 
Eva 

Tawny Owls 
Elf Owls 
Panthers 
Tigers 
Tigers 
Whale Sharks 
Pipistrelle Bats 
Tigers 

Curiosity Elsie 
Dexter 
Felix 
Bella M 
Hattie 
Emilia 
Maddie 
Elliot 

Pipistrelle Bats 
Sea Turtles 
Angel Sharks 
Leopards 
Giant Armadillos 
Tawny Owls 
Sea Turtles 
Leopards 

All Yatton Learner 
qualities 

Toby Great Grey Owls 



 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 

 

YSA have been busy planning the 2024 events and the list so far is as follows: 

 

Easter Bingo – fun filled family evening of Bingo + fish & chips – Date TBC but will be just before the 

Easter holidays. 

Infant & Junior Movie Nights – this is always a big hit with the kids. Dates TBC 

Pamper Night – a chilled (adult) evening where you can browse the stalls and book yourself in for a few 

treatments. Date TBC 

CARNIVAL- this is one of the biggest events in the school year so please save the date: Sat 15th June. 

We are finalising the theme and will share with you ASAP.  

 

Thank You to Big Red Tree & Hedge Care: 

 

A big thank you to Big Red Tree & Hedge Care who helped lots of local residents dispose of their 

Christmas trees and donated all takings to Yatton Schools Association. Neill charged £5 per tree chipping 

on Saturday 13th January, and raised £130 for YSA! Thank you, Neill - yet another shining example of 

our community supporting local businesses and charities. 

 

Yeo Valley Lions Club Santa Sleigh: 

 

Some of the YSA team helped the Lions with their annual Christmas Santa Sleigh fundraising, which 

took place throughout December around Yatton and surrounding areas. Vickie Thomas, Louise Smith, 

Cristina Anason-Lewis, and Jen Crossley braved the elements (poor Cris got soaked) and dressed as an 

Elf (Vickie was Christmas spirit personified) and helped the Lions to raise over £6,500, which will be 

used to assist the young, the old, the disabled and those whose general circumstances need help for 

whatever reason in the local area. The Lions have always given their time and energy to help at YSA 

events, so it was lovely to be able to support them and work together for the community. Look out for us 

again next year! 

 

As ever, none of these events could happen without the support of the parents & carers in the school so 

please look out for the sign-up sheets and pop your name down if you can        

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

YSA  
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